
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Pre-School Post 

No.3. 30th September 2021 

Hello, 

It’s been great to have a lively classroom full of 

laughter and learning. There has been lots of 

exploring in the water, paint and other messy 

play. We are spending time learning each 

other’s names during songs and group 

activities as well as ensuring everyone is 

familiar with the class routine. Tidy up time is 

not so favorable!  

There has been a lot of interest in building with 

large and small blocks as well as crates and 

other obstacle course equipment. Small world 

play has been popular with tuff trays filled with 

farm, trains, and Peppa pig world for exploring. 

The children have enjoyed dressing up which 

has been great for encouraging those 

independence skills of dressing, finding shoes 

and asking for help when needed.  

Kerry Evans 

Pre-school Manager 

 

 

 

 

 Sign up! There is still a few parents 

yet to sign up. If you need help please speak to Mrs 

Evans who can help. 

 This year we will be using class Dojo to 

communicate all our learning with you as well as 

fortnightly pre-school posts. Once activated please 

log on regularly to find out what your little 

‘monsters’ (logo, but may be relevant to children) 

have been learning in pre-school. 

A few essentials for parents 

Contact details: Have you changed jobs, places of work or changed mobile numbers? Please ensure 

we have up to date contact details. This is essential for your child’s safety, this also includes any 

emergency contacts you may have previously listed. 

Absence: If your child is sick or not going to be attending please call the school reception on 01264 

810550 and leave a message as to the reason for non-attendance by 9am. Lunches are ordered at this 

registration time and all children need to be accounted for. 

Prior Injuries: from time to time children will have bumps and scrapes both at pre-school and with 

you at home, this is perfectly natural and part of growing and developing physical skills. If an accident 

occurs at pre-school we complete a red slip and this is sent home with your child to notify you of the 

incident. A head injury will also be followed up with a phone call to notify you of the bump. If an 

accident happens in your care we ask the same. Its good practice to share this information and you will 

be asked to complete a prior injury slip, please allow a few minutes at drop off for this should It be 

required.  

Late collection: All children should be collected by (12 noon for some) 3;15pm. If you have siblings 

to collect from school, please collect from pre-school first. We understand from time to time situations 

occur, if this is the case call school office immediately to prevent a late collection charge. 

Parent consultations  

Tuesday 5th October and Wednesday 6th October 

During the afternoons you can book a 10 min time 

slot to discuss your child, this can be booked 

through an email link sent recently.  

My email, should you need to contact me, is:   k.evans@stockbridge.hants.sch.uk 

Sponsored bike ride Wed 13th Oct   

 

Look out for letters with all the details 

 

 


